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Jean,
 
Hope you are having a great holidays and spending time with family and friends.  We have
spoken to the client on the applications, and they have decided not to pursue the LUPA and
rezoning.   
 
Thanks for your patience and help, any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jim
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:JKahn@keithteam.com
mailto:Jean.Dolan@copbfl.com
mailto:levine@warehouse.realty
mailto:MVonderMeulen@keithteam.com

| KEITH





James Kahn, AICP 
Senior Planner
Office: 954.788.3400 
Email: JKahn@keithteam.com 
www.KEITHteam.com

http://www.keithteam.com/

